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December 2,2016703-549-6610 (fax) 

The Honorable Steve Knight 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1023 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: (202) 226-0683 

Dear Congressman Knight: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, "No Hero Left Untreated 
Act" (H.R. 5600). The bill requires the Department of Veterans Affairs to carry out a one-year 

pilot program to provide access to magnetic EEG/EKG-guided resonance therapy technology to 
veterans suffering from PTSD, TBI, MST, chronic pain, or opiate addiction. 

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

~~~j~ 
National Executive Director 
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